
February 
 
 

Even though February is the shortest month of the year we have much going on! It 

is national children’s dental health month, so we will begin introducing our 

students to health and nutrition which will play a greater role in the upcoming 

months.  

We have a celebration planned for Valentine’s Day and encourage you to bring 

valentines for your child to share with their classmates. There will also be signup 

sheets outside of each door if you would like to help supply snacks for the party. 

Our Valentine curriculum will feature many art explorations using theme colors 

and heart shapes to decorate our classroom. Mobiles, valentines, string wrapped 

ornaments, bubble painting, spray art and more! We will also continue with winter 

related projects: making snow globes, building outside with ice blocks, and the 

occasional indoor snowball fight!  

We want to thank everyone for their help with the Cherrydale fundraiser! It will 

help us to buy items to supplement our curriculum. 

 

 

Winter Weather: 

Please make sure your child comes to school with hats, mittens, and coats 

appropriate for outdoor play. 


